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SUMMER UPDATES

When you walked into the
front doors of OLP on the
first day. you may have
spotted some new things!
The main hallway was
painted, making it brighter
and more cheery. Several
glass cases were added to
the main hallway to house
student artwork and other
announcements.
Additionally, a beautiful,
fenced-in, outdoor play-
space was constructed for
our early education
students, with toys and
equipment on the way! And
last but not least, the
middle school received all
brand new laptops!
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AUGUST
—— STUDENTS OF THE

CONGRATULATIONS!

JESSIAH TURNER, 4K

IVEY SHERLOCK, 2ND

HADY AGUIRRE, 8TH

Notes on Afternoon Pick-Up:

Please do not arrive or park in the large

parking lot prior to 2:30PM as it is used for

PE and recess.

Cars should be orderly and straight forming

seven rows. on the right, and 4 on the left.

Please do not curve around the back side of

the lot in an attempt to jump ahead of

other rows, this blocks the line of sight for

those making sure students get in their cars

safely.

Anyone arriving after 3PM must park in the o 803.279.8396
spots available adjacent to the lot or in the

church parking lot. For your child's safety, 0 137 Way of Peace
you must wait until all cars from the large o
lot have been dismissed before picking up OLP website
your students.
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